
 

 

MEDIA STATEMENT 

================ 

14 May 2016 
 
 
It has come to our attention that some of our readers may have purchased a copy of The EastAfrican 

newspaper dated May 14 – 16, 2016, that contains typographical errors on the front page. The errors 

were caused by a system failure that picked a template that is not intended for printing. However, the 

e-paper has not been affected and is available without errors. 

We highly regret and sincerely apologise to our esteemed readers for any inconvenience caused.  We 

have corrected the system failure and taken immediate action to recall the edition with errors from 

the market. We wish to inform our readers that the correct edition will be back in circulation later this 

afternoon. 

We wish to thank you very much for your continued loyalty and are committed to delivering value to 

our readers in the greater interest of the public through responsible journalism.  

-Ends  

 

For further details contact:  

Clifford Machoka  Head of Corporate & Regulatory Affairs  Tel: +254 20 328 8011  Cell: +254 

713 812 406  Email: cmachoka@ke.nationmedia.com  


